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LCC Winter Weather leaflet

Please use the following link to access a leaflet providing information needed to be ready for this year’s wintry weatherincluding staying warm, snow and ice and preparing your home.  http://www.leicestershireandrutlandalc.gov.uk/uploads/150dpi-winter-weather-leaflet-web-version.pdf
LCC – Opportunity to promote parish walks

LCC has in previous years has issued a press release around Christmas time encouraging people to get out and enjoy a walk in the Leicestershire countryside. This year we’d like to showcase some walking opportunities that include parish owned and managed land. Ideally the walks should be at least a mile or two. 
If your parish would like to be considered for inclusion please email: jon.ofarrell@leics.gov.uk
'Safe, Warm and Well' awareness-raising sessions - in Leicestershire

Free, interactive presentation sessions are offered to volunteers, community groups, parish councils and staff that support service users, during November and December by the Royal Voluntary Service. 
The presentation can be tailored to your group’s needs and includes:
· Risks of cold weather 

· Support available for people in cold housing 

· Staying well and identifying ill-health or hypothermia 

· Are you on the best energy tariff? 

· Where to go for help and information
If you are interested in having a presentation, please contact Cath Walker on 0744 250 5446 or 0116 266 7706   
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